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Reception and Years 1, 2 & 3 will be 

swimming on Tuesday 31st October.  

Please don’t forget your kits!  Please 

also ensure that all uniform is labelled 

with names to avoid any mix-ups.  Thank 

you.  

There are NO clubs running the first week 

back after Half Term. 

Free Bikeability Level 1 sessions are available 

at the Cycle Hub on the Quayside on Tuesday 

24th and Thursday 26th October 10-12pm and 

1-3pm.  No booking is necessary, but 

participants will need to bring their own 

roadworthy bikes and helmets.  Grown-ups 

can take part too!   

 

I understand that rights match responsibility. 

 

Follow us on Twitter @OLSANewcastle and Facebook at ‘Our Lady & St Anne’s RC Primary 

 

Why not go along to the Summerhill Bonfire 

Party on Sunday 5th November at 5pm.  This 

year’s theme is fantastical beasts so you are 

all invited to go along dressed as your 

favourite beast.  As well as the bonfire and 

fireworks there will be live music and 

performances.  This is a brilliant event for 

both adults and children.  Tickets are 

available from 

www.picatic.com/summerhillbonfire. 

£6 Adults, £4 Children, Under 4s Free 

 

We break up for half term on Friday 20th 

October.  Please be aware that Monday 30th 

October is a staff training day and school will 

be closed.  Children will return to school on 

TUESDAY 31st OCTOBER.  

 

Families United will be holding their 10th Annual SEND Conference at Newcastle Civic Centre on 

8th November.  All parents and carers are invited to attend.  Please find details on our website if 

you are interested in going along. 

 

As the weather is getting colder, please 

ensure that all children are sent to school with 

appropriate outdoor coats as the children do 

go outside if the weather is fine.  

Please ensure all coats are named. 

 

As you all know we are expecting an 

OFSTED inspection imminently.  All 

parents and carers can help us by telling 

us your views of the school by completing 

Ofsted’s online survey, Parent View at 

www.parentview.ofsted.gov.uk.  This 

should be completed each year. Thank 

you.   

Following our participation in Superhero 

September we have won a free pantomime 

production of Puss in Boots on November 29th for 

all the children.  A great treat for all the children’s 

amazing fundraising work! 

 

Congratulations Lindisfarne who are 

the house point winners this term.  

Children in this house can wear their 

own clothes to school on Tuesday 31st 

October. 

 

http://www.picatic.com/summerhillbonfire
http://www.parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/

